
SAMPLE EMAIL TO PARENTS WITH PEDIATRIC CARDIOLOGIST 
FOLLOW UP INSTRUCTIONS  

  
  

Emailed to:  Parent email addresses provided in registration  
 
Attachments:  Copy of Child’s EKG Strip / Copy of Manual Version of Final Screening Report 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  
You are receiving this email as a follow up to the recent Parent Report & Heart Screening Results for 
your child from SafeBeat you should have received today via email.  It is recommended by our 
healthcare partner volunteer who reviewed your child’s screening information (including the intake 
questionnaire) to follow up with a pediatric cardiologist for further evaluation on the details listed 
within that report.  A copy of your child’s EKG and screening reports are attached for your records. 
 
The instructions our healthcare partner has provided are as follows: 
  
 
DATE 
  
Dear Parent/Guardian: 
  
RE:                       Child’s Name                   
  
DOB:                   Child’s Date of Birth  
 
SCHOOL:            Child’s School 
 
RECOMMENDED ATHLETIC PARTICIPATION STATUS:  NOT CLEARED 
  
  
It is the recommendation of our pediatric cardiologist that your child discontinue sports participation 
and/or strenuous activity until cleared by a pediatric cardiologist.  Please discuss the results and 
recommendations with your child’s pediatrician or primary care physician and have them provide you a 
referral to the pediatric cardiologist of your mutual choosing.    
  
Sincerely, 
 
Wolfson Children’s Hospital Volunteer Pediatric Cardiologist 
Reading Cardiologist Name 
Volunteer 
 
  
PLEASE NOTE:  In the event that your child’s EKG result is normal, the follow-up recommendation is a 
result of the child health and family history provided during the intake questionnaire.   The EKG is done 



while the child is at rest and is not a 100% indicator of an underlying heart condition.  If a parent reports 
that a child passes out during or after exercise, or has chest pains during exercise, those could 
potentially be symptoms of an underlying cardiac challenge going on when the heart is under stress.  For 
these reasons or if a parent indicates that there is family history of cardiac abnormalities or premature 
death, referral is given to a pediatric cardiologist in order that further testing can be done, i.e. a stress 
test or echo-cardiogram to rule out cardiac abnormalities that may place a child at risk.   These types of 
tests find what an EKG does not.    Once further evaluation is done, that Pediatric Cardiologist can make 
recommendation for your child’s strenuous activity/sports. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.  
  
Gratefully and for our youth, 
 

Kayla Dawkins 
Outreach & Media Specialist 

The SafeBeat Initiative 

“Screening Hearts, Saving Lives” 

 
kdawkins@safebeat.org 
www.safebeat.org 
C:  850-973-2002 
 
Follow us on: 
Facebook | Twitter | LinkedIn | Instagram | Google + 
  
GET EMAIL UPDATES 

SafeBeat is a 501c3 Non-Profit Corporation 

"A COPY OF THE OFFICIAL REGISTRATION AND FINANCIAL INFORMATION MAY BE OBTAINED FROM THE DIVISION OF CONSUMER SERVICES BY CALLING TOLL-FREE WITHIN THE STATE 1-800-
HELP-FLA (435-7352) OR AT www.FloridaConsumerHelp.com. REGISTRATION DOES NOT IMPLY ENDORSEMENT, APPROVAL, OR RECOMMENDATION BY THE STATE." FLORIDA REGISTRATION 
CH31645. ALL GIFTS ARE USED SOLELY TO SUPPORT THE MISSION OF THE SAFEBEAT INITIATIVE. REASONABLE EXPENSES, INCLUDING OVERHEAD, MAY BE DEDUCTED. SAFEBEAT USES DONOR 
INFORMATION SOLELY FOR THE PURPOSES OF FUNDRAISING IN SUPPORT OF THE SAFEBEAT INITIATIVE AND ITS MISSION. 

This e-mail message from SafeBeat is intended only for the individual or entity to which it is addressed. This e-mail may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from 
disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you 
received this e-mail by accident, please notify the sender immediately and destroy this e-mail and all copies of it. We take steps to protect against viruses but advise you to carry out your own 
checks and precautions as we accept no liability for any which remain. We may monitor emails sent to and from our server(s) to ensure regulatory compliance to protect our clients and 
business.   This message is confidential, intended for the named recipient(s) and may contain information that is (i) proprietary to the sender, and/or,(ii) privileged, confidential and/or 
otherwise exempt from disclosure under applicable Florida and federal law, including, but not limited to, privacy standards imposed pursuant to the federal Health insurance Portability and 
Accountability Act of 1996 ("HIPAA"). Receipt by anyone other than the named recipient(s) is not a waiver of any applicable privilege. Thank you in advance for your compliance with this 
notice.  
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